




24 March, 2021
To All Dormitory Residents:
Following recent changes in the coronavirus regulations, permission has now been granted to conduct studies on campus in institutions of higher learning.
Nevertheless, as the coronavirus is still with us, and out of concern for the well-being and health of the entire community,
Only those students holding a green pass will be allowed to live in the dormitories.
On 18 April, 2021, immediately following Yom Atzmaut (Independence Day), we intend to return to full-time learning and work on campus according to the green pass rules.
Until that date, those who have not yet been vaccinated will have the opportunity to complete two doses of vaccines that will entitle them to a green pass, thus enabling them to live in the college's dormitories.
Without a green pass, it will not be possible to live in the dormitories.
We call upon all our faculty and student body to receive the course of vaccinations. Scientific research unequivocally demonstrates that only by getting vaccinated can we overcome the coronavirus pandemic, and that the vaccinations are completely safe.
It is also the responsibility of each and every one of us to get vaccinated to ensure that all our friends and colleagues will be safe during their time spent on campus. 
Wishing you a happy holiday and health to you and your families,
Dr. Nir Michaeli – Rector    
Prof. Amit Schechter – President   
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